
 
 

Dear 

Just a little note to tell you what I’ve been up to. 

This week I bought a badminton set and I have been playing 

in the Park. I saw Archie when I was there! What a great 

surprise! I am really enjoying playing. At first I wasn’t so good 

because I haven’t played for a long time but I am getting 

much better now!  

I have been going on long walks each day too to keep active 

and fit. I like to go on one hour walks. How about you?  

Hope you are all safe and well. 

Lots of love,  

Miss Haynes 

 


